
 

 

 

 

MEMO 
 
DATE:  October 8, 2020 
 
TO:  SPC Board of Regents 
 
FROM:  Dr. Stan DeMerritt, Vice President for Student Affairs and Title IX Coordinator 
 
RE:   Reported Violations of SPC Policy FH Sexual and Gender-Based Misconduct 

Academic Year 2019-2020, Quarter 4 (June 1 – August 31, 2020) 
 
 
The following report is a summation of reports received during the fourth quarter (June 1 – August 31, 
2020) of academic year 2019-2020, in the violation of SPC Policy FH and TEC Section 51.253(c).  The case 
has been discussed in regular meetings between Dr. Robin Satterwhite, President and myself as well as a 
detailed quarterly report of cases submitted on September 1, 2020. 
 
 Number of Reports Received:  1  
 Number of Investigations Conducted: 0 
 Disposition of Disciplinary Processes: 0 
 Disciplinary Actions Taken:  none  
 
This quarterly report can be found on the SPC Consumer Information page under Title IX Policies and 
Procedures (http://www.southplainscollege.edu/studentconsumerinformation.php).   
    
   
  


